
Dear Redwood Trees between the Uraidla Bakery 
and Pub,

Thank you for your glorious shade. The other day it was in
the mid-30’s yet under your incredible branches it was
comfortable to sit and enjoy a coffee. 

How did you come to be planted here? I’ve seen other
redwoods, but only in California, where they are tall,
magnificent giants. How did the group of you come to be
on the Main Street in Uraidla? How long have you been
here? Who else has enjoyed your shade and beauty? 

Thank you for towering over our cool drinks, much needed
coffees, rows of parked bikes, kids’ hide and seek games
and those passing along the Main Street.

You’re an unusual and beautiful part of our township.

With appreciation
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